



S V Pritt-Roberts M.Ed. Deputy Head Academic

Email: vicky.pritt-roberts@ellesmere.com

14th March 2023

Dear Parent,

I am sorry that there has been some confusion regarding submitting your child's options, as they move from Year 8 to Year 9.

They will have received an email regarding this to their Ellesmere College email account. I have attached the guidance on how you can help them access the online options from home.

However, if you have any difficulty a paper version has gone to your child's tutor, who can fill that in for you instead of doing it online.

Rest assured, these choices are not GCSE choices, they are a means to create some room on the timetable, to allow new subjects in for Year 9 pupils to experience, before they do their GCSE choices next year.

As you will see from the presentation I gave before the Parents' Meeting, the core and foundation subjects remain compulsory. The link to that presentation is here for your convenience: $\underline{\text{Yr. 8} - 9}$ Presentation March 23

Yours sincerely,

S.Y. Post-Roberto

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com